
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

5th Avenue Permanent Closure 

As of June 19, 2018, 5th Avenue between 17th Street and South Railroad Street is permanently closed.  

Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-

2760 with any questions. 

 


